
CITY OF NEW MARKET
MINUTES OF THE REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Frank Sefrit at 7:00 pm.
Members present included Jim Radke, Chris Stewart, Mike DeVoe, Jacob Cabbage, and Bob Riddle.
There were no members absent.

Floor was opened for Citizen Forum.

Floor was opened for Committees.

Floor was opened for Old Business.

Floor was opened for New Business.

Next regular council meeting will be Thursday, June 18, 2020 at 7:00 pm.

Mayor Frank Sefrit, City Superintendent Mark Hargis, City Clerk Angie Tracy, and City Attorney Jim Varley were also 
present.

Bob Riddle made a motion to adjourn the meeting and it was seconded by Chris Stewart.  All members voted in favor so 
the motion carried.

Thursday, May 21, 2020

It was moved by Bob Riddle and seconded by Jacob Cabbage to approve the consent agenda which included the 
Agenda, Minutes from the April City Council Meeting, Claims for the City, Museum, Fire Department, and Mighty Wash, 
Financial Reports (Treasurer's Spreadsheet, Income and Expense, Balance Sheet), Minutes from the Public Hearing for 
USDA City Tractor Grant, and Reconciliations (General Checking, Fire Dept, Petty Cash, Utility).  All members voted in 
favor.  Motion Carried.

Jim Radke made a motion to approve applying for iCAP safety grant in order to purchase a new Ice Suit for the Fire 
Department.  It was seconded by Bob Riddle.  All members voted in favor.  Motion Carried.

Chris Stewart made a motion to approve setting up new street signs pointing out truck routes, maximum load limits, and 
truck parking access.  It was seconded by Bob Riddle.  All members voted in favor.  Motion Carried.

This regular meeting of the New Market City Council was conducted electronically via a conference call per Section 9 of 
an additional State Public Health Emergency Declaration issued by Governor Reynolds pertaining to the use of electronic 
meetings.  Each citizen was given the opportunity to participate in this conference call through the information included on 
the posted meeting agenda as well as the City Website.

Nate Crawford requested permission to host a Farmer's Market again this summer.  The market would run on Tuesdays 
from May 26th through October 29th from 4 PM until 6 PM.  A request was made to have First Street closed from Main 
Street through Adams Street at 3:30 PM until 6:30 PM.  Bob Riddle made a motion to approve all of the requests made.  It 
was seconded by Jacob Cabbage.  All members voted in favor.  Motion Carried.


